
Applications Due 

by September 

30th 

Testing to follow 

October 25th  

Worth County offers a competitive benefits package that includes paid single health  

insurance with additional accident and critical care coverage, dental, vision, annuity  

contribution, IPERS and a take home vehicle. Residency requirement is 15 miles from the 

Worth County Border. Applications can be obtained at:  

The Worth County Sheriffs Office 1000 Central Avenue, Northwood, IA 50459  

or Worth County’s Website www.worthcountyiowa.gov 

Applications must be postmarked by mid-

night September 30th, 2025. 

Submit To: 

Marty Martin 

Worth County Civil Service Commission 

900 8th Street North 

Northwood, IA 50459 

Certified Deputy Starting Wage: $67,404.34. 

With increases to $69,333.54 within 1 year 

Non Certified Deputy Starting Wage: 

$62,583.46. With increases to $69,333.54  

within one year and after completion of ILEA 

Basic Academy Certification.  

 

Non Certified Applicants will complete Physical 

Testing and a Written Exam as required by ILEA.  

Additional Information can be found at: 

WWW.ILEA.IOWA.GOV 


